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VCF 2007 Results:
In 2007, more than 55 requests were received. About 10 persons more asked only information.
30 requests were agreed for a total amount of 20 498.98 USD.
700 USD were used for a Student Branch of Trakya University. This was agreed in 2006. 
As there was some money remaining from 2006, there was no financial problem this year.
This may not be the same in 2008.

The Sections which asked and received the most grants are:
· Ukraine
7 080 USD
· Russia-Siberia
3 600 USD

· Serbia
2 826 USD
Other Sections received between 500 and 1 000 USD: Belarus, Bulgaria, Croatia, Macedonia, Nigeria, Romania, South Africa, Turkey, UKRI
Lot of requests were received for R8 conferences and agreed:

· Eurocon, Warsaw
6 233 USD

· Africon, Namibia
1 000 USD

3 742 USD were given for IDAACS, held in Dortmund, Germany.
Procedures: 
As explains during the last Committee Meeting in Bucharest, the new transmission procedure allowing less expenses and time is now operational.
The request is transmitted, by e-mail only, from the Section Chair or the officer of the Section in charge of it to the VCF coordinator.

As requested in Bucharest, the answer is then sent to both the Section Chair and the person who asks the request.

A VCF Expenses Form, which is a simplified form of the Expenses Form of Region8, has been developed and will be used this year. The expenses proofs should be sent by mail. As before no pdf files is recevable.
